
Dear Families, 

 This year has gone by so fast! Thank you so much for joining me for 
parent teacher conferences. It was really nice getting to chat with all of you 
about your wonderful kids.  

  Kindergarten kids will be having a graduation ceremony out in front 
of our school on May 26th at 10am. Congratulations kindergarten students! 

 As far as our studies go, we will be finishing up Europe and 
beginning oceans. We will also take a take a look at the water cycle.  

 Thank you parents for a great year and have a wonderful summer 
break. 

  Cheers! Ms Laura  

I mport an t clas s room Remin ders   
As the weather gets warmer please have your child bring a water bottle 
to school so we can be safe and stay hydrated! Also, please check extra 

clothes bags. 

 

 

SUMMER BIRTDAYS! 

6/2—Austyn   6/15—Cormac 

5/31—Charles       6/5—Ke’ala     

7/16—Saige   8/7—Wynter 

7/28—Michael  

 

 

 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

Friday, May  5th 
90’s Spirit Day   
 
Friday, May 19th  
Bold Colors Spirit Day  
 
Friday, May 26th  
Kindergarten Graduation  
 
Monday, May 29h  
Memorial Day– SCHOOL 
CLOSED  
 
Wednesday, May 31st 
Last day of school—12:30pm 
Dismissal 
 
Monday, June 5th  
Summer Camp Starts    
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